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To patients who had been treated at on base medical institutions

If you wish to visit our hospital for continuous treatment, please obtain a referral
letter from a medical institution where have your medical records.

We can not accept patients for continuous treatment without
referral letter.

If the referral letter is written in languages other than Japanese, please be sure
to have it translated into Japanese.

Depending on your symptoms / treatment plan, we may not able to provide
medical care.

For more details, please refer to: “Patient with Non-Japanese Referral Letter”
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